
Doug has served on the

AWWOA Executive for 37+

years. He believes in

AWWOA's goals of

continued education,

training and upgrading for

all members in the water

and wastewater industry.

Since the conception of

the idea to contribute

funds to water and

wastewater projects, Doug

has served as the

Charitable Donations Chair.

With Many years of

experience, having yielded

knowledge and wisdom, he

also writes "The Old

Operator" column in the

Alberta Utility Operator

Newsletter. His hobbies

include wordworking,

tinwork and spending time

with his grandchildren.
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